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Daily Journal


We are continuing to work in feature L 7094.  The western half is exhibiting a potsmash and so we are pushing that side down 10cm to articulate it so it can be removed.


Originally I was going to divide the bags into eastern and western bags as I did yesterday.  After reviewing the soil this morning I felt that is was the same and it would be appropriate to use the same bags for the whole feature.  Separating the bags may have been confusing and created a daunting amount of paperwork to wade through.  I separated the bags yesterday not because the soil was different but merely as a precautionary measure.  I wanted to make sure if we pushed through something on one side the other side would remain uncontaminated.  We cleaned the walls and found we are still within the feature so I am using the same bags.


After cleaning the walls we sprayed them.  We still can’t find an visible brick lines, but we are still in the locus.


We removed the potsmashes after taking pictures and then closed for the day.

